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Zimbra rich@protectionprofessionals.net

Re: 617 Forest

From : Craig Messinger <CRM@portlandrmaine.gov: Tue, Jan 13, 2015 02:36 PM
Subject : Re: 617 Forest
To : Rich Brobst <rich@protectionprofessionals.net>

Cc : David Petruccelli
<PETRUCCELLID@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Rich,

Yes, we generally accept that application in a fully sprinkled building. I was also going
to call you about a potential meeting that you wanted for Thursday, I will not be in
Thursday and would like to reschedule.

Can you call 874-8400 when you get a moment and we'll try to schedule something?
Thanks Craig

380 Congress st
Portland Maine 04101
874-8400

>>> Rich Brobst <rich@protectionprofessionals.net> 1/13/2015 2:28 PM >>>
Hello:

I have been asked to provide a fire alarm system at 617 Forest Avenue. It is a fully

sprinkled two story building with two retail spaces and five apartments. I feel that we

will only need to provide a sprinkler monitoring system with one pull station and one
— hornfstrobe. Do you agree?

FYI: permit number is 2014-00614.

I appreciate your input.
Thank you for your fime;

Rich Brobst, Jr

NICET IV

Masfter Elecirician
Protection Professionals
325 US Route One
Falmouth, Maine 04105
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